401 76th Avenue SW
Cedar Rapids, IA 52404

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you of the Prairie of Miracles 5k sponsored by the Prairie High
School Student Council. The Prairie of Miracles 5k will be held March 28, 2015 at
College Community Schools campus. Proceeds from this event will benefit the
University of Iowa Children’s Hospital through Children’s Miracle Network.

As such, we are looking for business sponsorships to cover the expenses of this event, so
that all participant entry fees can go to the UI Children’s Hospital. Business sponsorships
can come in the form of either monetary donations or in-kind donations (such as food,
gift cards, etc.). Specific expenses, we have to cover include our race equipment, food,
t-shirts, and prizes. Any business sponsorship funds that exceed expenses will also be
donated to the UI Children’s Hospital.

This event has duly received the approval of Prairie High School/College Community
School District and the University of lowa Children’s Hospital/Children’s Miracle
Network/University of lowa Foundation. Approval from the Prairie High School
Administration was received from Mr. Ryan Fritz, Associate Principal, on December 2,
2014. Approval from the College Community School District Business Office was
received from Mr. James Rotter, Director of Business Services, on December 3, 2014.
Approval from the College Community School District Buildings & Grounds Department
was received from Mr. Duane Carver, Director of Buildings & Grounds, on December 3,
2014. Approval from the University of lowa Foundation (as authorizing organization for
the University of Children’s Hospital and Children’s Miracle Network) was received
from Ms. Deanna Kerns, Assistant Director, on December 18, 2014.

If you are interested in being a sponsor for the Prairie of Miracles 5k, please see the
enclosed form that includes details regarding your sponsorship such as sponsorship
recognition, methods of sponsorship, and contact information.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to email me at
PrairieOfMiraclesSk@outlook.com.

Thank you for your time and consideration in sponsoring the Prairie of Miracles 5k in
order that miracles can continue to happen for our young people here in Eastern lowa.

Sincerely

Blake @, @W%
Blake A. Roseberry

Executive Board Vice President
Student Council
Prairie High School

Enclosure



